THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 7 AUGUST 2020



FROM THE JS DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS AND WELFARE

I wanted to bring an update on the wellbeing of all Junior students at Thomas Hassall Anglican College.

While we are continuing to adjust to what a new normal is and I must give credit to the students and their amazing ability to adapt to a new set of circumstances. We have split K-2 playgrounds and 3-6 playgrounds and that has a significant change but a helpful one.

One aspect of the changes that we have made is that unfortunately we have had to cancel many excursions and events. The College is now looking at how we can plan activities that are safe while maintaining social distancing. Some of these events include a chess tournament and author visits where children could explore poetry and write their own examples.

We want to give students a sense of fun and provide activities that are outside what the normal day to day experience of the College will be.

Mr Luke Sale

Junior School Director of Operations and Welfare